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Dear Hoover Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Herbert Hoover Elementary School! My name is Megan Tondi, and I am honored to serve as your PTO 
President for a second year. On behalf of the entire Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), we welcome new and returning families!

Our volunteer organization is made up of parents, teachers, administrators, and support staff who are all dedicated to the successful education of 
our students. The Hoover PTO works hard to make the school year enjoyable and exciting for students, teachers, and parents. We are here to 
support students and staff by assisting with educational and recreational needs, promoting open communication between administration, 
teachers, and parents/guardians, and encouraging Hoover pride and school spirit. The PTO uses its resources, both volunteer time and monetary 
contributions, to support the staff's efforts to provide learning and enrichment opportunities for our children.

Here are a few ways you can get involved and stay connected:

1. Attend PTO Meetings: This year, our General PTO meetings will take place in October, January, March, and May. These meetings are a 
great way to stay informed, share your ideas, and connect with other parents and staff members. We look forward to meeting families who want 
to participate in our PTO.

2. Volunteer: We have numerous events and programs throughout the year that rely on the help of our amazing volunteers, such as Trunk or 
Treat, Winter Dance, Pancake Breakfast, Bingo, Paint Night, and many others. Your assistance is always appreciated whether you can spare an 
hour or more. Every hour helps! Please look out for volunteer sign-up sheets and emails for opportunities to get involved. Here is the link to 
Neshaminy’s volunteer clearance procedures: https://www.neshaminy.org/volunteer

3. Join our Communications: Follow us on Facebook @HerbertHooverPTO to stay updated on PTO news, events, and opportunities. This 
ensures you never miss important information and can participate actively in our community. Information on events, programs, and fundraisers 
can also be found on our website: https://www.neshaminy.org/domain/1192

4. Fundraising: Our fundraising efforts support various school projects, field trips, and resources that benefit our students. We appreciate your 
support in making these initiatives successful. Details about our fundraising events will be shared throughout the year.

5. Share Your Ideas: We value your feedback and suggestions. If you have ideas for new programs, events, or ways to improve our school 
community, please do not hesitate to reach out!

To join the PTO, please complete the attached form and send in cash or a check for $10. All forms can be returned to the Hoover front office in an 
envelope labeled "PTO Membership". Joining the PTO allows you to vote on PTO matters and become a part of the email distribution list for all 
PTO event news and information. The $10 fee is a family membership and covers two parents/guardians. Checks can be made out to Herbert 
Hoover PTO.

Together, we can make this a fantastic year for our children. Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the Herbert Hoover 
Elementary School community. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me at 
MTondiHHPTO@gmail.com.

Warm regards,

Megan Tondi  
PTO President  
Herbert Hoover Elementary School  

August 2024



 

2024-2025 PTO Executive Board 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to working together this year to support Hoover’s students. 

Please join us for our General PTO meetings on: 

Tuesday, 10/15/2024  

Tuesday, 1/21/2025  

Tuesday, 3/18/2025  

Tuesday, 5/13/2025 

 

All meetings will be held in the Hoover Library 

from 6:30 - 7:15 pm. 

PTO Officer Position Contact Info 

Megan Tondi President 

Amanda Jackson Vice President AJacksonHHPTO@gmail.com 

Beth Olmeda Treasurer BKiehneHHPTO@gmail.com 

Jackie Hargraves Assistant Treasurer JacquelynHargraves@yahoo.com 

Jackie Ratner Secretary JRatnerHHPTO@gmail.com 

Keren Peymani Public Relations KPeymaniHHPTO@gmail.com 

MTondiHHPTO@gmail.com 
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2024-2025 PTO Membership Sign-Up Form

Parent/Guardian Name(s): ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Volunteering:

  Yes, I would like to be contacted throughout the year to volunteer.
     ** (All volunteers must have clearances)**

  No, I do not wish to volunteer this year.

Child's Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Homeroom Teacher: _________________________________________________________________________________

Additional Children and Homeroom Teachers: ____________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

Payment Method:
   $10 Cash

   $10 Check (Made out to: Herbert Hoover PTO) 
    Check#:__________ 




